




Driver Requirements: 

This vehicle would require a Class “B” license with a passenger endorsement to operate.  The 

vehicle has a rated capacity of 18 well over the requirements for an endorsement.  The Sheriff’s 

Office already have personnel trained and certified to drive such a vehicle.  The Sheriff’s Office 

will be seeking to train and certify additional personnel to operate this vehicle in the future if 

purchased. 

Bid Requirements: 

Braun NW, Inc. participated in a competitive bid process for the sale of the same vehicle listed  

Houston-Galveston Area Council Cooperative Agreement for Public Services.  This agreement 

was executed on October 21, 2020 and is currently in effect.  A copy of this agreement is 

included in this packet.  The purchase of this vehicle off of the HGAC will satisfy the 

requirements for competitive bid under the Purchasing Policy. 

Fiscal Impact: 

Budget Modification will be requested to Sheriff’s Office budget 130-0525 in the amount of 

$237,641.33.  This is the purchase price plus tax.  The funding request would be from the 

General Fund.  

Recommendation: 

Authorize the CAO to sign the proposal purchasing the vehicle from Braun, NW, Inc. in the 

amount of $237,641.33.  




















































































